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While I do not currently live in Oregon, I did and voted there for over twenty years. I 

oppose the idea of repealing Oregon's vote-by-mail system in the strongest possible 

manner. Vote by mail is fair, safe, and inclusive. It prevents long waits in the rain. It 

allows the disabled, elderly, and those who work shifts to vote. Perhaps most 

importantly, it allows Oregonians to research and discuss their vote. 

 

Those who proposed this bill have, as far as I can tell, one purpose only: to prevent 

Oregonians from voting. I urge the legislature to censure the sponsors of this 

poisonous bill. 


